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T h a n k y o u f o r y o u r 
continued monthly support 
to our Children’s Home. 

Every day we strive to show 
them that they are loved by 
the Lord and all of our staff. 
They are not alone. 

Thank you for helping to 
g i v e t h e m h o p e f o r 
tomorrow.


Facebook.com/
homeinternational 
Facebook.com/
LynneJewett'sAdventures


              cljewett@aol.com


It was so wonderful to be able to hold a regional event here in 
Guatemala, after 2 years of Covid restrictions. We had more than 40 
pastors and Sunday School teachers who traveled as many as           
5 hours each way, to attend the Seminar. Everyone left inspired and 
grateful for the presence of the Lord that they felt. 

Introducing my brand new Move the 
Mission vehicle. THANK YOU, Youth 
Division and every young person that 
sacrificed, making it possible for me    
to have this brand new vehicle. I am so 
incredibly blessed and grateful.

W h a t a n i n c r e d i b l e 
children’s event we held 
in El Salvador. Even with 
Covid restrictions, we  
had more than 150 
children in attendance, 
and at least 50 visitors 
present. At the end of the 
day, we saw 56 children 
filled with the gift of the 
Holy Ghost as well as a 
mom that came to service 
for the very first time, 
with her daughter.                   


Lynne Jewett                                                                                  
Your Missionary to Guatemala

Our Children’s H.O.M.E.

  Web Sites: globalmissions.com/Jewett and supportHOMEinternational.com

San Salvador 
Children’s Crusade

Teacher Training Seminar
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